
NOTICE TO PITTSTON TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS 

 

The Pittston Township Board of Supervisors are seeking 

interested township residents to join the Pittston 

Township Long-Term Planning Committee. The purpose 

of the committee is to advise the supervisors of solutions 

to problems and create long-term plans for different 

areas and aspects of the township. Interested residents 

could submit a letter of interest to 

pitttown@comcast.net or drop their letter of interest off 

to the township municipal building between 8:00am-

4:00pm Monday-Friday. 
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